Belle Wood

From: Eric Han <ehan298433@aol.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2023 11:29 AM

To: BCPUD

Subject: Request for big logs cleanup due to illegal dumping

To the Board of Directors of the Bolinas Community Public Utility District.

Our name are Eric and Theresa Han. We own a lot on 130 Pine Road in Bolinas city, Marin County, parcel
number 191-111-02.

We recently visited our lot and noticed many very large logs strewn about our property. These logs are not
our own and do not come from any of our own tree- cutting. We believe all the huge logs belong to a neighbor
across the street base on obvious evidence of many stumps in their front yard.

Regardless of who these logs belong to, we are writing to ask for the city's help in cleaning up the logs from our
lot and to waive the fee associated with the cleanup. We feel it's unfair that we should pay the fee to clean up a
mess that is not our own and was a result of illegal dumping in our lot.

We hope that the Board will understand our situation and assist in the fee waiver and clean up. Attached are
pictures taken at the scene.
Thank you in advance for your reconsideration.

Best Regards

Eric and Theresa Han

Owner of parcel # 191-111-02
ehan298433@aol.com

(408) 592-9374
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